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Our Monday assembly (following the Gospel from the Fourth Sunday of Easter) was celebrated with Year Three 

this week. in the hall and in individual classes. 

In the Gospel reading Jesus tells a story. He calls himself the good shepherd, who cares for his sheep. This story 

shows us that Jesus knows and cares for all people. We thought about how we can care for all people too, no matter 

where they are in the world. 
 

A prayer for you….. 

Loving God, help us to love and care for all your people throughout the world and to work together to make the 

world a better place. Amen. 
 

Sensible hairstyles only. 

We are proud of our pupils and we want the children to be proud of their school and uniform – this includes a 

sensible hairstyle.  We encourage the children to wear their uniform with pride.  More information can be found on 

our website. 

Long hair must be tied back in plain, school coloured bobbles -red/blue.  No hard headbands or large bows 

please.  We do not permit extremes of fashion in children's hairstyles.  Bright colours including shades of red, and 

dip dying, are not permitted.  Close shaved heads and patterns cut into hair or eyebrows are not acceptable.  Very 

short hairstyles or extreme hairstyles are not acceptable.  
 

TURNING ON SUBTITLES TO IMPROVE READING! 

Turning on subtitles for children’s TV is such a simple and effective way of helping children’s literacy.  We are 

delighted to be supporting the #TurnOnTheSubtitles campaign to make a real difference to children in 

Preston.   Please do get involved, spread the word and join Holy Family School and a huge community of celebrities, 

academics and educational companies to raise literacy using this simple step.  

  

We’d like to share with you the exciting new video with Sandi Toksvig. Please access it 

here  https://youtu.be/M5EWSCTjLkI 

 

 

 

 

  
Star Awards 

YR – Adam & Harry 

Y1 – Eva & Kacy-Leigh 

Y2 – Aniela & Reece 

Y3 – Ryan & Matthew 

Y4 – Matas & Jay 

Y5 – Jack & Lincoln 

Y6 – Summer & Lacie 

 
Good Samaritan Awards 

YR – Ruby A 

Y1 – Tyler 

Y2 – Maja 

Y3 - Kyle 

Y4 – Aiesha 

Y5 – Sarah 

Y6 – Ella 

https://youtu.be/M5EWSCTjLkI


 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  

 

 

 

 

 

Tempest 

Last date to order online and received free postage is Sunday 25th April 2021 

at midnight.  After this date you can still order the class photograph but will 

have to pay for postage.  

Coronavirus – important information 

COVID 19 - Please would all parents/carers be reminded that 

if someone in your household has symptoms of Covid, the 

whole household should isolate whilst a test is taken, and the 

result received. You must have a PCR test if you display 

symptoms as Lateral Flow Tests are only to be used if 

asymptomatic.  Your child should remain at home and not 

attend school during this time. If the result is negative, then 

the pupil can return to school. If it is positive, please contact 

school immediately.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Running club year 2 

Next week Mr Heron is starting a running club for the Year 2 class bubble only. It will be 

after school every Tuesday until 4.00pm. Appropriate sports clothes and trainers will be 

required.  Consent slips must be returned to Mr Heron. 
 
 
If your child would like to attend please sign the consent form below. 

 
Breakfast Club & After School Club 

We are open! - If you would like your child to attend After School Club or 

Breakfast club please contact Ms Shelts.  All places for these clubs must be 

booked online as numbers are limited. 

Drinks Bottle 

Please send your child into school with a clear drink 

bottle, only water is allowed in school not juice.   

Update 

We are amending our risk assessment to allow parents on school grounds 

without a mask.  Social distancing must be observed whilst on school grounds.   


